
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 January 2021 

Good Evening, 

It is with great sadness that my first letter to you as Acting Headteacher is regarding 

school closures. Following the announcement from the government this evening, I am 

writing to advise you that the school will be closed from Wednesday 6th January (planned 

PD day tomorrow, 5th January) until further notice to all pupils other than those with 

parents of ‘Key Worker’ status or pupils who are classed as vulnerable. Further 

information outlining the provision at school and booking forms for these pupils will 

follow tomorrow, as will details for our plans for remote learning. 

Let’s hope that the recent good news of the vaccines means that this current period of 

restrictions will be limited. In the meantime, let’s hope we all manage to stay safe and 

healthy in the coming weeks. Please pass on how sorry I am to the children for the school 

closure and we look forward to seeing them all soon. 

Hannah McGrath 

Acting Headteacher 
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